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25 April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

 

Following on from my letter on Friday 21 April, I have now met with staff and can confirm that the vast 

majority of timetabled lessons will be going ahead for Years 11 & 13 over the two planned Teaching 

Union strike days. 

 

Student attendance is compulsory for Years 11 & 13 students, to ensure that they are fully 

prepared for their final examinations in the Summer. 

 

 

Year 11 - Thursday 27 April 

Students to arrive at the normal time and follow their normal timetable. Due to staffing shortages, 

students will finish at 1.40pm on this day only. They will access four out of their five lessons. 

 

Year 11 - Tuesday 2 May 

Students to arrive at the normal time and follow their timetable. Students will finish as normal on this 

day, at 2.40pm. 

 

Year 13 - Thursday 27 April & Tuesday 2 May 

Students are to attend lessons as normal across both days. Students will complete independent work in 

the directed study area if their respective teachers are absent. 

 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or a member of the Academy 

Leadership Team. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Willerton  

Principal 

 

 

 


